Bubble master

B.J. Hall is a master of bubble making as he demonstrated at the annual picnic and play-day which marks the end of the school year for students at Tinkerbell Nursery and the North Halton Association for Developmentally Handicapped preschool programs. The four-year-old was among the students who attend classes at E.C. Drury School campus and integrated classes in the school system.

Hornby WI celebrates 80th anniversary

Congratulations to Hornby Women's Institute on completing the 80th anniversary of the organization. Members and former members gathered at Harrop House for a lunheon on June 15. President Donna McPherson welcomed the quests and following the meal an informal program of interesting meetings of he past were read. Norma Alexinder, president of Halton Women's nstitute, brought greatings and good wishes for future endeavors. Former members Grace May, Mrs. Harold Reed (Brampton), Hazel Chisholm and Marion Robinson (Georgetown) spoke briefly and ex-pressed pleasant men. vies of their years in Institute work.

In early years, memet ership was in the 40s, but in recent years it has decreased. The Institute played a wonderful part in the life of rural woman. Instruction classes have been presented in cooking, clothing and every phase of good living. The Women's Institute was started by Adelaide Hoodless and is now worldwide. There are 12 active branches in Halton Region and all promote and continue to carry on the motto "For Home and Country."

Farmers are progressing well with the usual laying activities but like many other areas rain is badly needed for the cereal crops.

Mr. and Mrs. Colin Marshall and

Omagh

with ELLA PATTERSON

son Paul of Stratford visited family and friends on Sunday, June 26. As a volunteer in the Institute Hall of the Ontario Agricultural Museum, recently spoke to interesting

visitors to the hall and noted that they came from Ottawa, Montreal, Toronto, Brampton, London, Australia, Buffalo, Guelph, Elmira, Middlesex and Milton. The hall was set up to represent a meeting place magazines and equipment of that day. The small adjoining kitchen shows the cupboards and cooking utensils of that era. Plan to visit the hall and see the antique articles of 60 years ago.



Members of Hornby Women's Institute met in June at the Harrop House Restaurant to celebrate the group's 80th anniversary. Among those at the celebration were: (from left) Annie Sampson, a 42-year member; Mrs. Ronald MacPherson, president; Mrs. Robert Alexander, Halton district president; and Marion Robinson, a former member who joined the group in 1920.

DOIOAOMOOONOD

EVERY FRIDAY MIDNITE MADNESS

• 10:30 p.m. Mini Games

11 p.m. Bonanza Numbers

• 11:05 p.m. Regular Games

\$1000 Jackpot in designated numbers

JACKPOT MUST GO NIGHTLY!

- DOORS OPEN AT 5:30
- **BONANZA GAME AT 6:30**
- MINIS AT 6:40

EARLY BIRD GAMES

AT7 p.m.

REGULAR GAMES AT 7:15

7 NIGHTS A WEEK

Smoke exhaust for your health & comfort Hwy. 25 North of the 401

Ample Free Parking

875-2255